STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS20492

This memorial states Idaho's support of the Idaho health insurance agents in moving producers'
commissions outside the Medical Loss Ratio (MLR) requirements of the Federal Patient Protection
and Affordable Care Act and allowing producer commissions to be excluded from the MLR
calculation. The memorial supports federal legislation that will accomplish that goal.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no fiscal impact.

Contact:

Name: Jim Genetti

Office: Idaho Association of Health Underwriters
Phone: (208) 859-8069
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